
Troop 419 

Committee Meeting 

September 8, 2016 
 

Committee members present: 

Cindy Robinson 

Cindy Chiosini 

Tom Streetman 

Jerry Mullins 

Robert Meadows 

Dr. Walker 

 

Agenda 
1. Cindy Chiosini, treasurer, reviewed budget. 

 

2. Building renovation was discussed. No progress on this matter. 

 

3. Troop will begin camping out every weekend after the THIRD 

Tuesday. It is understood that not all boys or all leaders will 

always be available to camp. We will camp whether we have three 

boys or 15 boys. We do need two leaders present, however. Our 

first camp out of the season will be on September 24 at Robert’s 

place. Robert, Tom, and Jerry will be the adult leaders at the camp 

out. 

 

4. Future campouts will be October – Cindy R.’s “Big Place,” 

November – Robert’s place, December – no camp out, January – 

Walker Ranch, February – Houston County Airport (Aviation 

merit badge), and March – Walker Ranch. In March, the Cub Scout 

Fishing Tournament will be held the next day and Boy Scouts are 

welcome to participate. 

 

5. The next meeting was set for September 27. 

 



6. The meeting adjourned. 


